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Announcement of Executive Appointments  

 

The International Research Institute for Nuclear Decommissioning (IRID) 

announces that executive appointments were approved at the Extraordinary 

Meeting and the 71st Board of Directors held on September 30, 2019. The details 

are as below. 

 

【Executive Appointments】 

1. A new Executive Director (Appointed on October 1, 2019) 

   Akihisa Heike  

 

2. A retired Executive Director 

Tadashi Kawamura 

 

 

【Announcement】 



 

 

<Reference>  

 

(Biography of a new Executive Director) 

 

Akihisa Heike  

Born on April 6, 1965  

 

October 2019:   Appointed as Executive Director of IRID  

July 2016:       Head of the Business Management Office and the 

Fukushima Revitalization Promotion Office, TEPCO 

Power Grid, Inc.  

July 2014:       Head of the Administrative Service Center, Tokyo Electric 

Power Company (TEPCO) Holdings, Inc. 

 January 2013:    Manager of the Compensation Management Department 

No.5, the Compensation Promotion Unit, the Fukushima 

Nuclear Compensation Office, TEPCO. 

April 2012:      Manager of the ADR Group, the Legal Office of the General 

Affairs, TEPCO. 

October 2011:   Manager of the Fukushima ADR Group, the Legal Office of 

the General Affairs, TEPCO. 

July 2008:       Manager of the Facility & Environment Group, the 

Engineering Department, TEPCO.  

July 2005:       Manager of the Administration Department, the 

Kashiwazaki-Kariwa Nuclear Power Station, TEPCO. 

April 1988:      Joined TEPCO 

  


